
It is with great pleasure that I announce the passage of SB9 requiring insurers to provide claim reporting data to 
employers with 50 or more enrolled employees. The legislation now makes it way to Governor DeWine for 
signature.  The provisions are effective July 1, 2021 and requires the following components: 

1. Net claims paid by month;

2. Claims over $30,000 – amount paid toward each claim and claimant health condition/diagnosis;

3. Enrollment data by month;

4. Monthly prescription claim information.

We offer a heartfelt thank you to current and past legislative committee and board members as well as a host of 
association members throughout the state.  Whether assisting in research on current reporting packages, testimony in 
the House and Senate, or meetings with the Ohio Association of Health Plans for language negotiation, your work over 
the past four years to bring this legislation to final resolution is appreciated.  A special thanks to John McGough for his 
tireless work to keep the topic in front of our legislative sponsors and interested parties.  John ensured that our 
concerns were addressed throughout the process and secured meetings with interested parties when critical topics 
required negotiation. 

This is a great win for our association and we appreciate the work of our members on behalf of their clients! 

Feel free to call me with any questions 
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